
Dear NetLiteracy, 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr. Lettofsky’s computer class at Harshman Middle 

School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computers. Once our 

computer was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properly and then we were allowed to take 

it home. 

During this project I learned how to take the circuit board and everything else out of the computer and 

then I learned how to put it back in. 

I liked this project because I got to learn how to take apart a computer and it wasn’t as boring as I 

thought it would be. 

Damien B.  

  



Dear NetLiteracy  

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr. Lettofsky's class at Harshman Middle School. We just 

finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computers. Once our computer was 

rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properly and then we were allowed to take it home. 

During this project I learned how to take stuff out of the computer, how to clean the inside, how to put 

everything back, and how to make it work. I liked this project because it was fun and interesting to take 

everything out and put it back in. Once again thank you for the computers and for the opportunity of 

making a brand new computer for me. 

Ivana C. 

  



Dear Netliteracy, 

  Thank you for donating the computers. Iam in Dr.lettofsky´s computer class at Harshman Middle 

School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computer. Once our 

computer was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properly and then we were allowed to take 

it home. During this project I learned that there are some very complicated parts and it6s not easy. But I 

liked this project because I was building it with a friend and it was fun and I learned a couple new things 

to building a computer. 

 

 

J.C 

Thank you netliteracy. 

  

  



Dear Netliteracy  

 

Thank you for donating the computer. I am in Dr. Lettofsky’s computer class at Harshman Middle School. 

We just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computers. Once our compter 

was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properl and then we were allowed to take it home.  I 

learned how to take it apart and put it back together. I liked this project because I learned how to build a 

computer. Thank You guys so much for this thing.     

                                                                                                                                  Daniel C. 

  



Dear Netliteracy, 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr.Lettofsky’s computer class at Harshman middle 

school. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computers. Once our 

computer was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working  properly and then we were allowed to take 

it home. 

During this project I had so mush fun. 

I licked this project because we got to take it a part. 

  



Dear NetLiteracy, 

 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr . Lettofsky’s computer class at 

Harshman Middle School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put 

back together the computers. Once our computer was rebuilt, we checked it to 

see if it was working properly and then we were allowed to take it home. In this 

project I learned how to take apart a computer and clean it. The reason why I 

liked this project is taking the computer apart because I like taking things apart. 

 

Demarius G. 

  



Dear Net literacy, 

Thank you for donating computers. I am in Dr. Letofsky's class at Harshman Middle School. We just 

finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computers. Once our computers were 

rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properly and then we could take it home. During this 

project I learned where parts go in a computer and what they are called. For example, the green looking 

plate that is at the bottom is called the motherboard. I liked this project because now I can say I know 

how to put a computer together. Plus, in future references, I could put my own computer together if I 

got all the pieces. Then also you guys are awesome for donating computers. We're thankful for having 

computers in schools. 

 

-Kaydence H. 

  



Dear Netliteracy, 

 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr.Lettofsky’s computer class at Harshman 

Middle School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the 

computers. Once our computer was rebuilt, we checked to see if it was working properly and 

then we were allowed to take it home. 

During this project I struggled, I kept dropping the screws under the motherboard. I didn’t 

think building a computer could be so stressful. I’m glad I had this opportunity. I liked this 

project because it was a great learning experience. 

Jocelyn J. 

  



Dear NetLiteracy, 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr. Lettofsky’s computer class at Harshman Middle 

School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computers. Once our 

computer was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properly and then we were allowed to take 

it home. 

During this project I learned how to rebuild a computer and how to take apart a computer.  

I liked this project because I got to work with my friend, and it was nice learning about computers  

I just want to say thank you for the experience. 

A.M.F   

  



Dear NetLiteracy, 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am Benjamin Montero that’s in Dr. Letoffsky’s class at 

Harshman Middle School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the 

computers. Once our computer was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properly and then we 

were allowed to take it home. 

During this project I learned how to put in everything to a computer. 

I liked this project because we were able to look inside a computer. 

Benjamin M. 

  



Dear Netliteracy,  

  Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr. Lettofsky’s computer class at Harshman Middle 

School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computer. Once our 

computer was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properly and then we were allowed to take 

it home. 

During the project I struggled during the beginning of the test, then I figured things out and got beter as 

I went then eventually rebuilt the computer. 

I liked this project because I finally got to take apart and put back together a computer and bring it 

home to keep 

  



Dear NetLiteracy, 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr. Lettosky’s computer class at Harshman Middle 

School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computers. Once our 

computers were rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properly and then we were able to take it 

home. During this project I really needed to focus on it because it was a little complicated but after a day 

or so I got a hang of it. Me and my partners were working together perfectly. I liked this project because 

it was fun, and it was an experience I’ll never forget. It was really kind of your part to provide us with the 

computers so much gratitude for that. Also, I hope your company succeeds in the future. 

   

                                                                                                                                  Sincerely Lesly P. 

  



Dear NetLiteracy,  

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr. Lettofsky’s computer class at 

Harshman Middle school. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back 

together the computers. Once our computer was rebuilt, we checked to see if it was 

properly working and then we took them home. During this project I learned a lot 

about the inside of a computer. I liked this project because I learned a lot about 

stuff inside a computer that I wasn’t even aware was inside the computer. I really 

appreciate you guys donating the computers.  It was a really kind thing to do. 

 

Jocelyn Q. 

Thanks again  

  



Dear Netliteracy, 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr.Lettofsky’s computer class at 

Harshman Middle School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back 

together the computers. Once our computer was rebuilt, we checked to see if it was 

working properly and then we were we allowed to take it home. 

I learned that the motherboard was hiding under everything that we took apart. It took 

us a while to get the board out from where it was at. I liked this project because I got 

to take apart a computer.  

Ramon R 

  



Dear NetLiteracy, 

 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr. Lettofsky's computer class at Harshman Middle 

School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computers. Once our 

computer was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properly and then we were allowed to take 

it home. 

During this project I remembered some of the names of some computer parts. 

I liked this project because it was nice to work with my friend. 

Isahaira R. 

Thank you NetLiteracy 

  



Dear NetLiteracy, 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr. 

Lettofsky computers class at Harshman Middle School. 

We just finished learning how to take apart and put back 

together the computers. Once our computers were 

rebuilt, we are checking it to see if it was working 

properly and them, we could take it home. 

By Jimena S 

  



Dear NetLiteracy, 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr.Lettofsky´s 

computer class at Harshman middle school. We just finished 

how to take apart and put back together the computers. 

Once our computer was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it 

was working properly and then we were   allowed to   take it 

home. During this project I learned how to take apart a 

computer and put it back together. I liked this project 

because we got to work with partners. Thank you very much 

for the computers and it was fun to take apart the computers and put it 

back together. 

Tamaria a-t 

  



Dear NetLiteracy, 
         Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr. Lettofsky’s computer class at 

Harshman Middle School. We just finished learning how to take apart and put back 

together a computer. Once our computer was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it worked 

properly and then was able to take it home. During this project I learned how to take 

apart a computer and then I learned how to put it back together. I liked this project 

because as I was working, I realized that I was bonding with my partners and we 

struggled but then we finally successed!!!     
Dezyre W   
Thank You for your help NetLiteracy  

      

  



Dear Net Literacy, 

Thank you for donating the computers. I am in Dr. Letofsky's computer class at Harshman middle school. 

we just finished learning how to take apart and put back together the computer. Once our computer 

was rebuilt, we checked it to see if it was working properly and then could take it home. 

During this project I learned how to rebuild a computer. I liked this project because it was a way for me 

to learn how to build a computer. 

Tyrone W 

 

 


